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MEMORANDUM 
 

PROJECT:   PIN 100260.05           

   Cumberland and Fentress County       
   SR-28 (US-127) from near North Lowe Road to Near Little Road, North of SR-62   
           
SUBJECT: 

 
CONSTRUCTABILITY REVIEW MEETING 
SUMMARY    

           
DATE:  June 1st & 2nd, 2021      
           
           
NOTES BY:  Blake Fulton       
   TDOT Construction Division      
                  

 
 

A Constructability Review meeting was held on June 1st and 2nd, 2021 with Construction Industry 
Representatives, TDOT Headquarters Construction Division, TDOT Structures Division, TDOT 
Environmental Division, TDOT Region 2 Project Development and TDOT Region 2 Operations. The 
scope of the review was to integrate construction expertise early into the project development 
process for the SR-28 (US-127) reconstruction project. 

 
The construction plans and bridge plans were specifically reviewed as part of this meeting. 

 
AGENDA: 

 
1. Introductions 

 
2. Purpose: Existing Conditions 

 
3. Project Overview: Roadway, Structures 

 
4. Work Session 

 
 
 



Cumberland & Fentress County – PIN 100260.05 
SR-28 (US-127) from near North Lowe Road to Near Little Road, North of SR-62 
June 15, 2021 

 
ACTION ITEMS: 

 
1. Haul Road 

 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The Department will consider removing the use of graded solid rock for fill sections of the haul road 
and use a reinforced soil slope instead. Crane pad locations will be reviewed again to ensure 
sufficient space is available. TDOT Geotechnical Unit will perform supplemental drilling operations to 
gain additional information on the soil composition in the haul road areas. TDOT Environmental will 
inquire about permits for a temporary bridge crossing over Clear Creek. 
 
A special prequalification questionnaire for this project will be considered. 
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